
 

 

 

 
 

Public Service Announcement 

Kindergarten registration for the upcoming school 

year 
 

Start Date:  April 14, 2025 
End Date:   May 16, 2025 
Nunavut-wide 60 sec 

The start of your child’s education is a significant milestone! To attend school in Nunavut, 

a child must be at least five years old by December 31 of the school year. If your child 

turns five by this date, they are eligible for kindergarten and can be registered for the 

upcoming school year. 

The enrollment process is simple, and as a parent, you can follow these steps to secure 

your child’s place in the classroom: 

1. Contact the school in your community: You can register your child in person or 

check online for more information, requirements, and to download the registration 

form. 

2. Complete the Registration Form: This form is easy to fill out. You will need to 

provide basic details and attach a copy of your child’s birth certificate. 

3. Pre-registration: Be sure to pre-register your child before May 16 to help ensure 

a smooth transition into kindergarten. 

4. Stay Informed: If you have any questions or need support during the registration 

process, please contact the school in your community; they are there to help guide 

you every step of the way. 

For more information and to download the registration form, visit 

https://www.gov.nu.ca/en/education-and-schools/k-12-school-calendars-map-and-

registration or contact the school in your community. 
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ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 
Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
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